
I want to voice my strong opposition to HB4145. This will do nothing to stop violence in our State, and 
only serves to punish those who are accused and not yet afforded their day in court. This is clearly an 
infringement of our right to be "innocent until proven guilty" 

Let's put our time, money and efforts towards mental health and prevention programs instead of 
another law targeting the symptom and not the cause. 

Mike Brady, Bend Oregon 


